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Greater Naples Fire Rescue Employees Recognized by Sons of the 
American Revolution 

 
The National Society Sons of the American Revolution (NSSAR) is a non-profit organization 
dedicated to promoting patriotism, preserving American history, and promoting education to 
future generations. This past week, on November 12th, the Naples Chapter NSSAR recognized 
two Greater Naples Fire Rescue employees for their demonstration of exceptional work within 
the community. Captain Matt Trent received the Heroism Award for his unwavering bravery and 
self-sacrifice that he embodies on a daily basis. Fire Inspector Aaron Stewart received the Fire 
Safety Commendation Award for his outstanding contributions to the community through his 
efforts to protect human life and property. We are proud to celebrate Captain Trent and Inspector 
Stewart for these honors. 

Captain Matt Trent has served the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District for 
14 years. His role as Captain has lead him to many endeavors that require 
great strength and bravery. He remains dedicated to his profession and 
shows compassion for others as a first responder. Captain Trent is 
responsible for maintaining effective and cooperative working relationships 
with personnel. He leads by example and ensures the highest quality of 
operation from himself and the personnel under his command. We celebrate 
Captain Trent for his heroism that helps make the community a better place. 

Fire Inspector Aaron Stewart has served the Greater Naples Fire Rescue 
District for 6 years. As a Fire Inspector, he is responsible for performing 
fire and life safety inspections, keeping the public educated on safety, and 
other duties that contribute to taking preventative measures for the 
wellbeing of the community. Inspector Stewart embodies dedication and 
diligence in his work and fulfills his duties at the highest level. We celebrate 
Inspector Stewart for his contributions to fire and life safety that helps make 
the community a better place. 
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